http://tinyurl.com/5thmamabears

5th Grade News

September 1, 2014

Welcome to 5th Grade!

Please make sure all camp paperwork has been turned in!

Please bring a chapter book to class every day!

We are in need of lunch monitor volunteers on September 22nd to Celebrate Mrs. White's birthday. If you can help, please email Ms. Brown @ mbrown@mckinneyisd.net.

ELAR/ SOCIAL STUDIES

In Reading, we will continue to review before, during, and after reading strategies. We will begin reading Rump as a class. We will begin modeling our literature circle jobs.

In writing, we will continue writing about our Super Sizzlin' Summer!

In Social Studies, we will continue researching about the Regions.

Please remember to complete the weekly homework assignment and turn in on Friday!

FUNDRAISER

Due Date: Sept. 9

CAMP LOTTERY for VOLUTEERS

Sept. 5th

 $5^{\rm th}$ Grade CAMP

Sept. 17-19

Grandparent Lunch
Monday, Sept. 8th

MATH

We will begin this week reviewing whole number and decimal place value along with problem solving skills.

Math homework is due this Friday, September 5th.

SCIENCE

We are in our planning and research phase of our very first Engaged Learning Model project. Your child is part of a group that is creating a science handbook that will be used throughout the school to ensure science safety, science vocabulary and the scientific method.